
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

The Metropolitan Area Planning (MAP) Forum announces its 2016 Spring Meeting on June 9, 2016 at 10:30 am in 
Stamford, Connecticut.  For security purposes, please RSVP either by calling (212) 383-7200 or by sending an email to 
Andrea.Miles-Cole@dot.ny.gov .  The meeting agenda appears below. If you need special accommodations to 
participate in this meeting, please contact Andrea.Miles-Cole@dot.ny.gov by 12 p.m. on June 6, 2016. 

2016 Spring Meeting of the Metropolitan Area Planning (MAP) Forum 

Sacred Heart University – Stamford Graduate Center 
3 Landmark Square, Stamford, Connecticut 

Thursday June 9, 2016; 10:30 am – 12:30 pm 

AGENDA 

1. Welcome and Introductions  (10:30 am – 10:40 am) 

2. Opening Remarks  (10:40 am – 10:55 am)  

3. Regional Issues: Trans-Hudson Travel (10:55 am – 11:55 pm) 

a. Presentations 

i.    Update on Trans-Hudson Transportation Network Improvements 

ii.    Lower Hudson Transit Link 

iii. Integrated Corridor Management initiatives 

1. Interstate 495 

2. New Jersey Routes 1/9 

4. Organizational Issues (11:55 am – 12:10 pm) 

a. Expanding MAP Forum membership 

i. Revisions to the MAP Forum MOU 

b. MAP Forum data initiative 

i. New data portals: NYMTC, NJTPA 

ii. Other members’ activities 

5. Public Involvement (12:10 pm – 12:25 pm)  

6. Next meeting and agenda items (12:25 pm – 12:30 pm) 

7. Adjourn (12:30 pm) 

The MAP Forum is a consortium of metropolitan planning organizations (MPOs) in New York, New Jersey and 
Connecticut. In January 2008, the New York Metropolitan Transportation Council (NYMTC), the North Jersey 
Transportation Planning Authority (NJTPA); the Housatonic Valley Council of Elected Officials (HVCEO); the South 
Western Regional Metropolitan Planning Organization (SWRMPO); and the Greater Bridgeport/Valley Metropolitan 
Planning Organization (GB/VMPO),  signed a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) for the coordination of 
planning activities in the three state New York-New Jersey-Connecticut metropolitan region. 
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